CPFI Continuing Education Committee May 7, 2018

What a great year! The finishing touches are in place for the Annual Conference which is only a few short weeks away.

God has blessed the CE committee with a great blend of well-recognized speakers this year as well as a few new faces as well. All four devotional leaders (including Sunday am) are veterans to CPFI and should challenge and encourage our audience members well. The bulk of this committee's efforts took place in the fall; discussions since the beginning of the year centered only on refinements to the previously agreed-upon program.

After the conclusion of the conference, a thorough review of attendee evaluations will take place. The committee will look toward the 2019 conference with an eye toward further improving the educational and spiritual development of all attendees.

Looking forward, four potential speakers were recommended by our members that simply could not fit into this year's program. These may serve as a foundation for development of next year's conference.

It has been a privilege to serve our organization and our great God in this fashion. We look forward with anticipation to a fantastic conference beginning May 31st.

Respectfully submitted,

effrey A. Bates, PharmD, BCGP, FMPA

Chair, Continuing Education Committee